
De Beauvoir Primary School                                                                                                                   
80 Tottenham Road, London N1 4BS 
 
Telephone: 0207 254 2517   Fax: 0207 275 7456                  
Email: admin@debeauvoir.hackney.sch.uk 
Head of School: Daniela Rader 
Headteacher: Rebecca Mackenzie (currently on secondment) 
  

 
 

                  

 

Thursday 27th January 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

    

 

On Friday 4th February (next Friday), we will be celebrating Number Day at De Beauvoir in aid of the NSPCC. 

Children are invited to wear their own clothes that feature a number on this non-uniform day to raise money 

for NSPCC. We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £1. Your child should still wear suitable footwear 

and the clothing needs to be appropriate for playtime and school. You DO NOT need to buy clothing 

especially for the day, your child could wear a football shirt, use an old birthday badge or make a number 

and stick it to their clothing. They could decorate an old t-shirt or even use face paint! 

 
 

The money you raise could help the NSPCC run its Speak out Stay safe programme to help children 

understand what abuse is and what to do if they're scared or worried. This day will also include fun maths 

activities and an assembly in the afternoon from the NSPCC about keeping children safe. More information 

about the assembly is attached in an additional letter.  

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

 

Daniela Rader 
Head of School 
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